Appendix D17

Melanie Steadman

==
From: JANE PHILLIPSON |
Sent: 14 July 2022 15:54
To: licensing
Subject: Licensing application No 21250 Betley Court Farm

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

[ am a Betley resident and should like to oppose the above application. I understand the application is for a 365
days a year outdoor events and alcohol licence, permitting 4,999 people to attend daily.

Such events are perfectly appropriate on land outside populated areas, however Betley Court Farm is in the
centre of the village. The events held under the existing licence already cause noise and traffic nuisance. It is
already impossible for residents to get in or out of the village by car for several hours when an event at the farm
is taking place, owing to the volume of vehicles.

The noise from the music concerts can be heard in Madeley, so certainly throughout Betley.

There were a number of incidents of alcohol abuse, vandalism and litter in the village following the previous
music concerts at the farm.

One of the objectives of the recent Neighbourhood Plan, agreed by residents, is to lessen the harmful impact of
traffic in the village by reducing air and noise pollution. The grant of the requested licence will do nothing to
promote this aim.

Regards

Jane Phillipson

2 Hawthorn Cottage
Main Rd

Betley CW3 9AB
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